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St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School
Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074

; th e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
Friday 25 January w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Sacramental Programme Children

For the last few years we have not taken individual or family photographs at Holy
Communion. We found that it took so-much time the children did not sit down for
their Communion breakfast for at least two hours and many families wanted to leave
to begin their own celebrations.

This year we are proposing to offer photographs and we have a photographer on
standby if we have the interest. Therefore we are asking that if you would like some
individual or family portraits, which will be taken after mass on the Sunday when the
children return in their Holy Communion attire, please complete the slip below. If we
have enough interest then we will proceed.

Finally | would like to remind you all that the Communion breakfast is a very
important celebration after the Mass and it is an expectation that all children stay. |
understand that family celebrations will be taking place but please do not book
anything to begin before 1pm.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle

We would like to book a slot for the photographer after Mass on Sunday 5t May to
take First Holy Communion photographs.

Child's Name:
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